

EARLY LEARNING & CHILDCARE PARTNERSHIP HUB



Why join or establish an Early Learning and Childcare Partnership Hub?

EARLY LEARNING AND PARTNERSHIP HUBS HAVE BEEN PROVEN NATIONALLY TO IMPROVE OUTCOMES FOR CHILDREN AND THEIR FAMILIES THROUGH:

- Improving the quality of provision

 enabling practitioners to share best
 practice e.g. through moderation, sharing approaches to learning and development
- Securing a more seamless transition into reception class
- **Sharing information** e.g. resources, training, expertise
- Strengthening respectful relationships to enable professional challenge to take place
- Facilitating the opportunity for blended childcare to enable schools and settings to share the task of providing 30 hours early learning and childcare for eligible working families, thus providing parents with a bespoke childcare and early learning service to meet their individual needs
- To develop wraparound and holiday care for school age children, meeting the needs of working parents across the year
- Supporting the most vulnerable children, identifying needs, improving transition, sharing expertise and support

CONTACT US if you are interested in finding out if there is a Hub near you or you would like to establish one

Lisa Seymour

Early Years and Childcare Team Leader

- lisa.seymour@telford.gov.uk or
- © 01952 385424



